We are writing regarding the proposed plan with particular reference to the development in the
Grappenhall/Appleton area.

We protest vehemently about the sheer volume of housing which is proposed to start from Grappenhall Cricket
Club towards Appleton via Broad Lane, which would have a massive impact on the local area and road systems.

We have analysed your figures of 8,500 houses and firmly believe that your starting figure and yearly
increments are much too high. We have looked at these figures and done our own review which, in our opinion,

should be 2,500 houses to meet our anticipated needs for the next 20 years.

In view of this, we feel that a complete review is called for urgently.






